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Royal Wedding 

We had a street party to celebrate the 

royal wedding! 

Class 11 learnt all about weddings as 

part of the celebrations, and even   

acted out their own!  

The staff fought over the bouquet 

but Hilary looked delighted to 

catch it! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Some children from each class had 

the chance to go on a narrowboat trip 

on a canal in Cheshire. We were so 

lucky to have great weather     

throughout the week for some lovely 

relaxing days in the countryside! 

Class 10 also learnt about weddings 

as part of the royal wedding            

celebration! 



Class 10 went on a dragon 

hunt! 

Class 9 have been doing 

lots of activities around our 

topic of transport! 

We had a cake sale and pyjama day to 

raise money for school! Here are some of 

Classes 4 and 10 buying their cakes and in 

their pyjamas! 
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Dates for your diary 

 

Monday 4th June; Children return to school 

Monday 25th June; Sports Day (Classes 1-5) 

Tuesday 26th June; Sports Day (Classes 6-10) 

Wednesday 27th June; Sports Day (Classes 11-15) 

Sunday 1st July; Family Fun Day 

Monday 2nd July; PEYC Parents Evening 

Wednesday 4th July; Princes/P@S Parents Evening 

Friday 20th July; PEYC End of Year Assembly 

Monday 23rd July; Leavers Assembly 

Tuesday 24th July; End of Term 

We return on: 

Monday 4th June 

Have a nice half term! 

We have been doing lots of 

lovely sensory activities as 

well! 

Class 8 loved our canal trip and 

the royal wedding street party! 


